
Dear Parents, 

 

 Welcome back! I am very excited to have another opportunity to work with our great 

students at Holy Spirit. I can’t wait to see all of the beautiful art these creative children will 

make this year. 

 

 As much as our little artists try to keep the paint, chalk, paper mache, etc. on the 

table, the materials still always spread elsewhere. In an attempt to save their uniforms, I am 

asking that each child (Grades K-5) bring in a plain t-shirt with their name on the collar to be 

kept in the classroom by Friday, October 2nd. (While the shirt needs to be big enough to fit 

over the uniform shirt, we still need to be cautious that the plain t-shirt isn’t too baggy, 

making it easy for the child to swipe their wet painting with their sleeves). We will be 

decorating the shirts in class, so very little design is preferable.  

 

 Again, I am looking forward to working with you and your children as we start this new 

year. Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have at 

emenapace@holyspiritflames.org.  Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

Christ’s Peace, 

 

 

Lizzie Menapace 

Holy Spirit School Art Teacher 
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